
 

 

 
 
Ref No: NSE/CML/2020/03                  January 24, 2020  
 
To 

All Listed Entities 
 
Dear Sir / Madam,  
 
 

Subject: Streamlining the Process of Rights Issue 
 

This is with reference to SEBI Circular no. SEBI/HO/CFD/DIL2/CIR/P/2020/13 dated January 22, 2020 
issued by the SEBI titled “Streamlining the Process of Rights Issue”. 
 
A copy of SEBI notification dated January 22, 2020 is available on the NSE website. 
 
 
This is for your information please.  
 
 
For National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
 
 
Harshad Dharod 
Manager 
Listing Approvals 
  


